
1

From: Stephanie Reynolds <s.a.reynolds@west-midlands.pnn.police.uk>
Sent: 13 February 2019 13:02
To: Licensing
Subject: RE: New Premises Licence Application - The Harp, Walsall Street, Wolverhampton, 

WV1 3LP - PRE1376

Please take this as notification that West Midlands Police object to this new premises licence application. 
 
The grounds for objection are based on the licensing objectives of prevention of crime and disorder, public safety 
and the prevention of public nuisance. 
 
There is a history of this venue undermining all of the above, and there is nothing in this application that would 
suggest that these objectives will be upheld sufficiently. 
 
The applicant has a history of running venues that attract gangs, create noise issues and has had licences revoked. 
 
Regards, 
 
Steph Reynolds 
PS 6222 
Licensing  
Partnerships Team 
WV NPU 
External Tel 01902 649 085 
Internal Tel 871 3196 
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